
Public Notice

The City of Houston (City), through its Housing and Community

Development Department (HCDD), is proposing to award up

to $3,488,646 of Community Development Block Grant (CDBG)

funding to Edison Arts Foundation (EAF) for the acquisition and

development of their proposed Performing Arts Center located at

7100 W. Fuqua. The Edison Performing Arts Center will serve as a

public facility.

The public has thirty (30) days to comment on this proposed item.

The thirty-day period extends from Friday, January 24, 2020

through Sunday, February 23, 2020. For more information on this

item, please contact Kennisha London at (832) 394-6197. Written

comments can be submitted by mail to Kennisha London, HCDD,

2100 Travis Street, 9th Floor, Houston, TX 77002 or by email to

Kennisha.London@HoustonTX.gov. Following the public comment

period, this item will be submitted to City Council for approval.

For more information on HCDD and its programs, you may

access HCDD's website at http://www.houstontx.gov/housing.

For specific questions or concerns about fair housing or

landlord/tenant relations, please contact Yolanda Guess-Jeffries

at (832) 394-6240.


